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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 

 
INFORMS: 

 
 

In observance of the Anniversary of the Foundation of Panama City, the Superintendency of Banks in 
Panama City will suspend its regular business hours on Tuesday, August 15, 2023, as outlined in 
Executive Decree No. 30, dated 29th December 2022. 
 
As a result, procedural and administrative deadlines are extended to the next business day only for those 
administrative processes currently being processed at the Superintendency of Banks’ headquarters.  
 
The Bank Customer Service Office located in David, province of Chiriquí, will maintain its regular business 
hours, and the processes will continue as usual. 
 
Please remember that for any inquiries or complaints, we encourage you to utilize our electronic filing 
system available on our website. Banks may provide customer service according to the business 
schedule each entity adopts, pursuant to the provisions of Resolution SBP No. 124-2006, dated 4th 
December 2006. 
 
Panama, August 3, 2023. 
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Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent of Banks 

 


